
Happy Easter

29 March 2013

  Happy Easter    May it be a special time for you, your family and friends.

Kindly note that DWR Distriburion will be closed for the long weekend including Friday, 29 March and 
Monday, 1st April.

  We will reopen on Tuesday, 2nd April.   If there is an emergency, please keep these contact numbers at 
hand:   Gareth Chambers: 082 851 3964   Nick Britz: 072 931 4402   Bruce Riley: 079 882 7760   Robert Izzett:
082 589 2603

DWR DISTRIBUTION
(011) 794 5023 | https://dwrdistribution.co.za | sales@dwrdistribution.co.za

Page 1
© DWR Distribution


